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September 23, 2019 

 

John Miner 

COAG Corporation  

200 S. Wilcox Street 

P.O. Box 402 

Castle Rock, CO 80104 

 

Re: Franklin and Freighter’s Friend Shaft, File No. P-2007-069 

Receipt of Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations for Hard Rock/Metal Mines 

Modification Application (MD01) 

 

Dear Mr. Miner: 

 

On September 20, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Notice of Intent to Conduct 

Prospecting form (“NOI”) for the above referenced site, which is located in Clear Creek County.  All comment and 

review periods began on September 20, 2019.  The decision date for your NOI Modification is scheduled for October 

21, 2019. 

 

The Division is reviewing your modification application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements 

of the Act.  We will contact you if additional information is needed.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at Jared.Ebert@state.co.us or at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

 

cc:  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 
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